More vaccination appointment blocks
available for Kent residents

Friends and neighbors,

Through an ongoing partnership with New Milford Health Department, a new block of
vaccination appointments for Kent residents 16 and older for the week of April 19th have just
been made available. These appointments for the John Pettibone Community Center
vaccination site in New Milford.

Click the button below to make an appointment:

Make a vaccination appointment

A big "thank you" to Mayor Bass and his team in New Milford for their partnership!
Remember...

...take a breath,

...give folks a minute,

...assume some positive intent.

Stay well,

Join the Town of Kent's Newsletter listserv and stay informed. Click the image to join, or sign up via text by
texting "KENT" to 42828.

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org
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https://newmilford.as.me/KENT
https://www.townofkentct.org/
https://www.facebook.com/TownofKent/
https://twitter.com/KentCT_EM

